
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

4th March, 2020 
  
  
  

Dear Parent/Carer,           
 

Sport Relief Monday 9th March – Friday 13th March 
 
In aid of Sport Relief, this year there will be a number of events taking place throughout the week: 
 
Non School Uniform Day 
 
There will be a non-school uniform Day on Friday 13th March, £1 donation and as it is Sport Relief this 
year if students come in the kit of a particular sport then all the better! 
 
Dodgeball Tournament 
 
There will be a dodgeball tournament taking place at lunchtimes from Monday 9th March to Thursday 
12th March.  The final will be played on Thursday 12th March.  Prize for the winners.  
 
Teams of 6 are welcome to enter, £3 entry per team. 
 
Throw a wet sponge  
 
Willing students and staff will have wet sponges thrown at them in the name of raising money for 
charity! 
 
50p for 3 sponges.  Those who have come to school dressed in the kit of a particular sport will get 3 
sponges for free! (Needs to be a full sports kit not just part of one). 
 
The losers of the Dodgeball final will have wet sponges thrown at them by the winners! 
 
All proceeds will go to Sport Relief. 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Bourne 

 
Mrs L Bourne 
On behalf of the student charity committee 
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